
PRINCIPAL’S NEWS                                                                                14 October 2022 

Dear Parents 

Social Media. When we use it prudently, it can be sensational. However as with so many other things 

in life, if we don’t monitor it’s use, and discipline the way we engage with it, it can have a horrible ef-

fect on individuals, families and even communities. If you or your family have been fortunate enough 

not to have been a victim of it yet, have a read of some of the general forums and just see how many 

lies and hurtful, spiteful comments are contained there.  Unacceptably, almost all leaders, clubs, 

groups, and organisations seem to be the targets of slanderous or defaming comments on occasion. 

Almost all of us use some form of social media at home, and we have to understand how it works. 

More importantly, we must take responsibility for managing its use in our own home and lives. I’m 

sure many of us, particularly our children, are unknowingly being influenced or manipulated by social 

media.    

Our Catholic Schools through our Parent Bodies have arranged for Hollie Siebold to speak to us at 

Shalom, next Tuesday night at 7:00. We absolutely know how busy parents are, and for that reason it 

lasts an hour only. We have a powerful presenter in Hollie Siebold who has firsthand experience of 

dealing with social media through her husband Anthony’s role as a professional NRL coach. We would-

n’t have engaged Hollie to speak to our parents unless it was a serious issue for our families. Please, 

in the interests of yourselves and your children, come along and educate yourselves. The presentation 

will be livestreamed, https://youtu.be/CjSAWOTFFFk however listening to someone speaking in per-

son, is something I always find far more engaging. Hope to see you there. 

 

Tuesday  

18th October 

 

7:00pm 

Shalom PAP 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/vm7MCMwG5liR01Gqsw7sPV?domain=youtu.be


Book club catalogues have been sent home with 

your child today.  All orders need to be made 

ONLINE via LOOP payment on the Scholastic web-

site, as no cash orders can be accepted.   

Please go to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.   

All orders are due by Monday 17th October. As 

soon as orders are dispatched to us, we will then 

send home with your child. 

 

 

BOOKCLUB 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

Week  Year Level Volunteers Required 

Week 3 Prep 2 Volunteers Required 

Week 5 Year 6 3 Volunteers Required 

Week 6 Year 5 3 Volunteers Required 

Week 7  Year 4 3 Volunteers Required 

Week 8 Year 3 3 Volunteers Required 

 

If you are able to help out for your child’s year level 

from approximately 10.45-11.45 on a Friday, please 

contact the office.   

Semester 2 2022 applications 

for  the Non State Schools 

Transport Assistance Scheme is 

available for eligible families to 

assist with the cost of travelling 

to school. 

Applications close 31 October. 

Please login to Non State 

Schools Transport Assistance 

S c h e m e  ( N S S T A S ) 

(schooltransport.com.au)  to 

check eligibility and make an 

application. 

BUS TRANSPORT ASSISTANCE SCHEME 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
https://www.schooltransport.com.au/
https://www.schooltransport.com.au/
https://www.schooltransport.com.au/
https://www.schooltransport.com.au/


FINANCE NEWS 

A reminder to all families that fees will be issued today and are payable by Friday 28th October unless you have 

a payment plan in place, in which case this merely serves as a statement for your records.  

Upon receipt, please take time to review your invoice/statement as the end of the year is fast approaching and 

contact Finance Secretary Brooke if you have any queries or any time should you wish to setup a payment plan. 

Please check your junk box if think you haven’t received your statement.  

It is the responsibility of all parents to pay school fees when attending Catholic schools. Your contribution 

through school fees is essential to the continued operation of your Catholic school. Any shortfall in assessed 

fees for the year has to be met from the general school account which could mean less in our budget to meet 

our commitments. If you are having difficulty in paying school fees, please contact the finance secretary to dis-

cuss alternative arrangements.  

Please see the below school fee payment options available. Alternatively, payments can be made at the school 

by cash, cheque, EFTPOS, Mastercard or Visa Card. 

Direct Deposit  

If you wish to pay by direct transfer from your bank account to ours, please ensure you use your parent code 

located at the top right corner of your statement as a reference. Our bank account details are noted at the bot-

tom of your parent statement. 

Recurring Credit Card Billing  

If you wish to make regular recurring payments as you would normally from a bank account but prefer to use a 

Credit Card so as to gain advantages of frequent flyer points etc., it is as simple as completing a form. This form 

is available on the school website under Fees and Charges in the Menu tab, titled Direct Debit by Credit Card 

Form. Otherwise please contact St Patrick’s School Finance Secretary Brooke Bone at 

brooke_bone@rok.catholic.edu.au to have the form return e-mailed or call in to the office to have a printed copy 

provided. 

BPay  

BPay is the electronic bill payment service offered by Australia’s leading banks and financial institutions provid-

ing a convenient, fast and easy way for debtors to pay their bills anytime/anywhere through the security of your 

telephone or internet banking. A BPay logo with the school’s biller id and account reference is on your state-

ment, if you choose to pay this way. 

Parent Lounge  

Simply login to the Parent Lounge Portal, select Make a Payment tab and follow the prompts to pay by credit 

card. An amount outstanding is automatically selected but you can amend this to pay a different amount. 

Direct Debit  

If you wish to set up direct debit from your account on a periodic basis, please do not hesitate to contact 

Brooke Bone for assistance or simply download, complete and return the form titled Direct Debit by Bank Ac-

count Form available on the school website under Fees and Charges in the Menu tab. 

Centrepay 

Login to your Centrelink through the MyGov website to setup periodic payments. Our CRN is 555 053 656K and 

use your parent code located at the top right corner of your statement as the reference. 

 

mailto:brooke_bone@rok.catholic.edu.au


AN AFTERNOON OF BEAUTIFUL MUSIC 

The Shalom College Chamber String Ensemble will pre-

sent ‘An Afternoon of Beautiful Music’ at Holy Rosary 

Church at 3pm on October the 22nd. This concert, which 

is an annual event, is always a crowd pleaser with music 

chosen to cater to all tastes. From the classics, through 

the romantics and into the contemporary world, there is 

sure to be something in this program for everyone. Entry 

is by donation and funds raised will go to the Catholic 

Mission. 

CATHOLIC PARISH CENSUS 

The Bundaberg Catholic Parish is conducting a Census, aiming to contact the 15,349 people who identified as 

Catholics in the Australian Census 2021.  We would like to touch base with all the Catholics in the region. 

It is our desire to strive to meet the needs of our total Catholic community and, also, to increase our outreach to 

all in the Bundaberg region. 

The Census will run from 7th to 31st October.  Please click here to complete the Census Form. 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/rsfUC1WLBlukDMKVHL-QLN?domain=bundabergcatholic.net.au/


OUT AND ABOUT 



OUT AND ABOUT 



TERM FOUR PLANNER 

WEEK 1  Week 4th October - 7th October     

Monday QUEENS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday  First Day Term 4 

Wednesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am Reef Guardians 

WEEK 2 Week 10th October - 14th October     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 6 

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am Mini Vinnies 

Thursday Whale Watching Excursion All Day  Year 6 

WEEK 3 Week 17th October - 21st October     

Monday Prep Orientation Morning 9:00am-10:30am Prep 2023 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3S 

Wednesday Year 1 Excursion Botanical Gardens 8:45am—11:30am Year 1 

WEEK 4 Week 24th October - 28th October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3C 

WEEK 5 Week 31st October - 4th November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3L 

WEEK 6 Week 7th November - 11th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 4 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 2H 

Friday Remembrance Day Memorial 8:40am Year 5 

WEEK 7 Week 14th November - 18th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 5 

Tuesday Cultural Night - Year 3, String and Choir Ensembles 5:00pm Music 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 2C 

WEEK 8 Week 21st November - Friday 25th November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 2N 

Friday Senior Swimming Carnival 9:00-11:00am Years 3 & 4   

    11:00-12:30pm Years 5 & 6 

WEEK 9 Week 28th November - Friday 2nd December     

Monday Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9:00am Whole School 

Tuesday Year 6 Graduation 9:00am Whole School 

  Year 6 End of Year Excursion 11:00am Year 6 

Wednesday Celebration Night 6:00pm Whole School 

Thursday End of Year Liturgy 1:00pm Whole School 

  Year 6 Farewell Assembly 2:00pm Whole School 

Friday Last Day of School All Day Whole School 

    

2023 TERM DATES  

TERM 1 Monday 23 January - Friday 31 March 

TERM 2 Monday 17 April - Friday 23 June 

TERM 3 Monday 10 July - Friday 15 September 

TERM 4 Tuesday 3 October - Friday 1 December 


